
Dear Y Friends, 

I’d like to share a story with you that was recently relayed to me by one of our sponsorship 

families.  “When my children and I started our family membership at the Y, I did it because      

we needed to be healthier, and I needed a safe space for my children to be while I worked out.  
What I found was so much more than a workout facility, I found an extended family that cared 

for my family and our wellbeing.  I hope you know that you are providing an extremely                  

beneficial service for our community, and I am truly thankful for the sponsorship you provided”.            
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